
 

 

Thursday 9th January 2025  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Y11 Mock Results Day, revision timetable and Invitational Parents’ Evening  
 
Year 11 Mock Results Day 
This will take place on Tuesday 14th January during our morning registration/assembly time 
from 8.45am. Students will complete the process, as per the summer, where they will 
collect their named envelope containing their mock grades. The style of results paper will 
also be the same as the summer so that they understand the process and expectations.   
 
During this collection and reflection time, students will be allowed access to their phones 
should they want to take photos, send messages or call you to discuss. Normal rules 
regarding phones will resume when they return to lesson 1 a little later than usual at 
9.10am.   
 
Revision timetable for term 3, 4 and Easter Holidays   
To further support your child, our timetabled revision sessions will be starting from Tuesday 
14th January also. These sessions run from 3-4pm on every available day. Most sessions are 
available for any student to attend, although a few sessions are invite only due to the 
content being covered and the specifics needed for certain students. If your child is invited 
to a session via ClassCharts, the expectation is that they attend and are therefore 
compulsory, other sessions are at the student’s discretion. All attendance at sessions is 
acknowledged with positive ClassCharts points that can be exchanged in the reward shop.  
 
Please see the attached schedule for the revision sessions on offer so that you and your 
child can start to organise their attendance at them accordingly. You will also receive a more 
detailed version of this schedule every Friday via ClassCharts. This not only will remind you 
and your child of the sessions on offer the following week, but also include specific topics 
being covered, staffing and rooms to go to.  
 
Invitational Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 29th January 4 -6.30pm 
This is a reminder that this event is taking place. Following the collation of mock data, staff 
are currently selecting which students/parent/carers they would like to see and the School 
Cloud system is being set up. We hope to have this ready by the end of next week to allow 
you to make appointments accordingly with those staff who would like to speak to you and 
your child. These appointments will be 10 minutes long to allow for these specific 
conversations to take place. Please ensure you continue to keep your diary free to allow 
attendance at this event to discuss specific next steps over the remaining 4 months.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss S Martin 
Assistant Headteacher  


